
District 13 Report 
Area Assembly, June 6, 2020 
 
This is not much of a report since so many of our meetings have temporarily closed. However, some 
are still meeting on Zoom, and reports are that these meetings are well received! We have not held a 
district-level meeting since February. 
 
Personally, I have found phone calls and text conversations with my fellows to be even more important 
than ever before. And our FORUM is always a lifeline and a great reminder of this large family that I 
belong to! 
 
Needless to say, we all look forward to a real (as opposed to virtual) assembly in October in Iowa City. 
At the same time, I give thanks for our area leadership who have worked hard to make this virtual 
assembly possible. They were able to “think outside the box.” 
 
Jill G., DR 
 


